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I will like to submit by objection to the proposed Right to farm legislation. Whistleblowers should 

not be punished for highlighting farms who break the law on animal cruelty. If we stop whistle 

blowers this will allow farmers to do anything they want. Sometimes cruel illegal practices. Please 

bring in legislation to protect Whistleblowers to unearth illegal activity involving cruelty to animals. 

Tracey Hamilton 


